BY: Malcolm Smith
e-mail: malsmith48@hotmail.com phone: 717-637-9784

Hello Gentlemen,

Time keeps on ticking by, in Oct. on the 3rd 4th 5th &6th there will be an all SEABEE Reunion in Gulfport Miss.
Rooms will be available at the Imperial Palace Hotel, There will be good times to be had by all who attend,a lot
of things have changed since some of us were there last. For more info contact Mel Girard at 1-228-328-9224.
Again this year there will be a tailgate picnic at Adamstown, PA. on Sept. the 14th from 9am to 6pm. You may
bring your own food or food will be available from an on site vender, bring your own drinks, plastic or cans only
please.From Lancaster, Pa take Rt 222 north to the turnpike exit get on RT 272 north take a right on 897 follow
signs to Shupps Grove continue on to the German Mennonite school make the next left and go a short distance
to the VFW Picnic grounds on your right.. There is plenty of parking, and a pavilion that will seat 150 people.
Also it is time to be makeing plans to go to Hampton again this year. The dates are Jan. 31st Feb 1st and 2nd.
Hope to see every body there | hear the Hotel is already filling up

Hope to see everyone soon;
Malcolm W. Smith

Our second newsletter, sent out in August
2002 by Malcolm Smith. The picture was
taken at the Feb 2001 reunion and reused.




